and 99900403

Mr. Steven A. Hucik, Managery
ABWR Projects

GE Nuclear Energy

175 Curtner Avenue

San Jose, California 95125
Dear Mr. Hucik:

SUBJECT: NRC INS

‘eissues NRC Inspection Report No. 99900403/94-01. which was
letter dated 9, 1994, The enclosure to that letter

typographical errors h are corrected in this version of
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